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Friends and partners, 

Although Chimp Haven had a shorter, nine-
month fiscal year in 2022 as we shifted 
our official fiscal year calendar, our work 
of providing the chimps with the very best 
retirement, of course, continued uninterrupted. 
Nine new friends were welcomed to Chimp 
Haven from a research facility in Texas, bringing 
our total colony to 321. And, as the year came 
to a close, we put finishing touches on the 
Welcome Them Home sanctuary expansion, a 
multi-year, $20 million labor of love to expand 
the sanctuary to welcome all chimpanzees 
currently eligible to retire to Chimp Haven. 

This year, all of us at Chimp Haven were 
saddened to mourn the loss of beloved 
primatologist and longtime leader and friend 
of the sanctuary, Dr. Steve Ross. As one of the 
sanctuary’s earliest friends and supporters, 
Steve went on to serve more than 15 years on 
Chimp Haven’s Board of Directors, including 
many years as board chair. He was instrumental 

to the historic effort to ensure retirement 
for hundreds of former research chimps. We 
remember him in this report and celebrate his 
legacy through the beautiful sanctuary and 
ongoing work he made possible for the chimps.

We are so very grateful for your partnership 
this year as we provided every retiree with the 
highest caliber of personalized care, including 
fresh, healthy meals, daily enrichment, expert 
veterinary care, and best of all, the freedom to 
choose how to spend their days. 

From all of us at Chimp Haven, thank you for your 
support. 



Chimp Residents

321

87,633
Enrichment Act iv it ies

9
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Meals  Provided

262,897



Fiscal Year 2022: Oct. 1, 2021 - June 30, 2022



Our Mission
To provide and promote the best care of sanctuary chimpanzees and 

inspire action for the species worldwide.
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*Steve Ross passed away in April 2022; Katherine Leighty 

assumed the role of Board Chair for the remainder of the 

year.



In memory of Dr. Steve Ross, a friend to chimps everywhere

This year, as we celebrate the completion of the Welcome Them 

Home campaign, we know no one would be more proud than 
longtime leader and friend of the sanctuary, Dr. Steve Ross. 

Steve dedicated his career to the care and study of chimpanzees 
and was a tireless advocate for their welfare.

As one of the sanctuary’s 
earliest friends and supporters, 
Steve served more than 15 
years on Chimp Haven’s Board 
of Directors, including many 
years as board chair. Steve’s 
leadership was instrumental to 

the historic effort to expand the sanctuary and ensure retirement 
for hundreds of former research chimps.

While Steve’s leadership, advocacy, caring friendship, and sense 
of humor are deeply missed at the sanctuary, we will continue 
to honor his lifelong commitment to chimps and his inspiring 
vision for their care in our work at Chimp Haven and on behalf of 
chimpanzees everywhere.

The Steve Ross Pant-hoot Pathway at Chimp 

Haven is a tribute to Steve's advocacy and 

dedication to chimps everywhere.
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